Republic of the Philippines

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Region |
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE
DAGUPAN CITY

Division Advisory No. ¢}] s.2019

To: Elementary and Secondary School Heads

From: Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Date: March 19, 2019

Subject: REGION:1 PHILIPPINE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRINCIPAL
ASSOCIATION (PESPA) MEETING

5. Pursuant to Regional Memorandum No. 085, s. 2019, SDO Dagupan City Elementary
School Heads are advised to attend the Final Planning for the 4% Regional Principals
Development Program Training and Workshop on March 22, 2019 (9:00 AM) at the DepEd
Region 1 Library, Flores Street, Cabangen, San Fernando City. La Union.

6. For information and guidance.

UGAYONG,CESOVI
Schools Division Superintendent

Encl: None ‘
Reference: RA No. 085, 5. 2019
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